Website: http://friendsoftrinity.com/
Twitter: https://twitter.com/FoTrinity

Email: <u>friendsoftrinity@hotmail.co.uk</u> **Facebook:** <u>https://www.facebook.com/TrinityRoadPrimary</u>

Friday 4th December 2020

Dear Parents & Carers,

The Friends of Trinity are delighted to announce that the Christmas school discos will be going ahead this year.

They will, however, take a slightly different form to usual as they will be virtual and take place in the classroom. They will be held on Monday 14th December at the following times:

12.35 - Years 1 & 2

13.10 - Years 3 & 4

13.45 - Years 5 & 6

14.20 - EYFS

Each 30 minute session will be held on Zoom and consist of music and games. While the video is in use the DJ is not able to speak to the children and will communicate with the teachers via the messaging tool in zoom. The company running the disco is Disco Factory UK and the DJ is DBS checked. https://www.discofactoryuk.com/virtual-school-disco

Children are invited to bring an outfit to change in to if they would like to do so. There is no charge for the disco this year.

If you do not wish your child/children to take part in this event, please e-mail the school on admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk by 9am on Friday 11th December.

If you have any queries about the event please e-mail friendsoftrinity@hotmail.co.uk

Kind Regards

Friends of Trinity Committee